
                              
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 2023-2024 
 

 
ELK GROVE UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 
PROPOSED BUDGET 

 
 

Pursuant to Education Code Sections 42103, 42122, 42123, and 42127, notice is hereby 
  
published that a Public Hearing on the Elk Grove Unified School District’s proposed  
 
budget will be held at the Elk Grove Unified School District Board Room located at  
 
9510 Elk Grove- Florin Road, Elk Grove, CA 95624 on June 13, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
Any taxpayer affected by the aforementioned proposed budget may inspect the budget  
 
at the Elk Grove Unified School District Office, Room 202 located at 9510 Elk Grove- 
 
Florin Road, Elk Grove, CA 95624 between June 09 – 13, 2023, 
 
between the hours of 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. Monday – Friday. 
 
 
 
    Signed Christopher R. Hoffman 

Secretary to the Board 


